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It is important for the legislature to let measure SB 114 adjudicated through normal 

channels before impacting the state of Oregon with additional draconian measures to 

confuse not only the basic issues but to not interfere with the judicial oversight. 

Doubling up on issues that appear to be clearly unconstitutional shows the lack of 

consideration not only for the historical documents of our country but also to the 

freedoms of an American public. 

Finally, presenting such a bill in the late hours of a Friday night shows the Senate 

leaderships distain for Oregonians who expect to see a fair legislative process where 

major issues such as gun control can be discussed reasonably and rationally by 

parties who might possibly disagree.  

It is my suggestion to indefinitely table this Senate bill. 

 

 


